[image: image1.png]P N
[ |

@)

UNIVERSITY OF LEEDS





                                                                                                                                                       14th October 2014
Version 2   

[insert name and address]
Dear Colleague

I am currently studying for my [insert details] and am researching the attitudes and practises of Foundation Year dentists in the use of Endodontic disinfectants in a primary care setting, in Greater London. 
This is a questionnaire-based study to investigate the most commonly used methods of disinfection, and any change in practice from secondary care (Dental Hospital) to the primary care setting (practice). The questionnaire contains 17 questions divided into 3 main sections: practice demographics, commonly used disinfectants and finally, more specifically, Sodium Hypochlorite.
The questionnaires are anonymous and should generally not take any longer than 10 minutes of your valuable time to complete. 

I would like to ask for your participation in completing the questionnaire during one of your planned Study Days as a Foundation Trainee. Full Ethics approval has been granted and permission has been given by the Associate Postgraduate Dental Dean for our area. If you do not wish to participate then simply please return the blank questionnaire in a sealed envelope to your tutor during the nominated session. Distribution and collection of the forms will be done in such a way that it is impossible to identify those who have chosen not to complete the questionnaire and this will preserve your anonymity.

If you have any questions regarding this research project then please do not hesitate to contact me [insert contact details] 
Your engagement in this study is extremely valuable and appreciated and I thank you in advance for your participation.
Yours Faithfully

[insert name]

